
Mrs Ashton says...

   What a wonderful week at Westwood Academy! It was lovely

to see our children celebrating World Book Day in their

pyjamas, drinking hot chocolate and reading bedtime stories

with their friends. It was so lovely to hear that so many of our

children finish their day tucked up listening to a story before

bed! Thank you to all parents for their continued support. 
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Our Word of the
Week:

proactive 

Attendance
Champions!
Year 4 98.1%

Our attendance
target is 96%.

#everydaycounts

Sports for All!
This week, some of our children went to a Curling Event! They

were amazing, encouraged each other and improved with every

go! We are so proud of them! 

https://spaces.schoolspider.co.uk/uploads/537/webblog/3299272_webblog_large.PNG


Our Year 6 children loved reading to EYFS!

World Book Day!

. 

All our children and staff wore pyjamas to school, brought
their favourite bedtime story and shared it with their friends!



#READACHIEVESUCCEED!

World Book Day!

. 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 


